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St Anne’s Catholic Primary School - Weekly News 

Highlights of the week 

It was action packed in school for our final week: 

• KS1 were delighted and amazed at the fascinating creatures brought 
to us from ‘Animals Take Over’. Thank you for helping us to create     
amazing memories for the children! #sacpskscience  

• Children enjoyed free Pizza for lunch on Tuesday. A big thankyou to 
Knowsley  Council.  

• KS1 and Lower Key Stage 2 enjoyed a fun filled, action packed morning 
with KABS (Kids Activities and Bootcamps). 

• The Parents Association collected their last donations of the year for 
Knowsley Foodbank. A huge thank you for all your support with this 
over the year.  

• We bid a fond farewell to our wonderful Year 6 children. We are so 
proud of you all and wish you every success with your futures.  

 

Lions - Mrs Henesy 96.7% 

Tigers – Miss Hodgson 88.3% 

Bumblebees—Miss Doran 88.5% 

Dragonflies—Miss Williams 96.4% 

Ladybirds – Miss Frodsham 93.1% 

Year 3 – Miss Harrison 93.3% 

Year 4/3 Miss Howarth 100% 

Year 4 – Miss Jarvis 96.3% 

Year 5 – Mr Waine 84.0% 

Year 6/5 – Mrs Reale-Smith 89.0% 

Year 6 – Miss Hodgkiss 100% 

This week’s Class Attendance 

Our school target is 97%  

Green met the target or exceeded, Yellow just 

below, Red below. 

Our overall school percentage this week is:   

93.2% 

Remember attending school is so important, as is being 

on time. Next term let’s achieve 97% - with no lates. 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 26th July 2021— Wear red for St Anneôs Dayðsend your pictures to our Twitter feed or 

Instagram 

Thursday 2nd September 2021 ðSchool reopens to children for Autumn Term 1 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskscience?src=hashtag_click


Classes and staff for September 2021 – July 2022 

 

Nursery: Mrs K Feeney, Mrs J McSween, Miss B Sanders 

Reception: Mrs J Henesy, Miss S Hodgson, Mrs M Woods, Miss K Balmer 

Bumblebees: Miss G Doran, Mrs E Leather 

Dragonflies: Miss E Williams, Mrs S Peters/Mrs D Severs 

Ladybirds: Miss E Frodsham, Mrs E Lee 

Y3: Miss S Barton, Mrs P Gregson, Mrs L Blair 

Y4/3: Miss L Howarth, Mrs J Keiller, Mrs S Guinness 

Y4: Mrs L Bannister,  Miss E Rider  

Y5: Mrs K Williams, Mrs L Gordon-Lawrence 

Y6/5: Mrs J Reale-Smith, Mrs N Mitchell 

Y6: Miss L Hodgkiss, Mrs P Jones 

Staffing Changes 

 

As this academic year ends we say goodbye to a few staff members who have influenced the lives of our 
children, staff and wider community. We would like to wish Mr Waine our current Y5 teacher good luck as 
he moves to another part of England to continue his teaching career. Mr Waine has given a lot to our 
school community and has had a big impact on our Physical Educational offer. Miss Holbrook who is part of 
our Tigers team who is moving to another local school. She has been amazing in adapting to our team and 
our children have adored her and her wonderful manner. Also, Miss Jarvis who has secured employment in 
another school in Merseyside. Thank you too for your wonderful influence on our children and school    
community. We know they all will flourish as they continue with their careers.  

Zoeõs Place Sponsored Run 

As a school we raised Ã4262 as a result of the recent 
sponsored children completed. The staff were amazed at 
the generosity of our wonderful children and families 
when we presented the massive cheque.  

#sacpskcommunity #sacpskpshe #sacpskre  

Gates Open Lessons 

Start 

Finish 

(Collection) 

 

8:40am 8:50am 3:00pm Key Stage 2 

8:40am 8:50am 2:50pm Key Stage 1 

Reception 8:40am 8:50am 2:50pm 

Nursery 8:40am  3:10pm 

Opening times for September 2021 

https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskcommunity?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskpshe?src=hashtag_click
https://twitter.com/hashtag/sacpskre?src=hashtag_click


ôFantastic Fridayõ Assembly Celebrations 

In our ôFantastic Fridayõ live assembly we celebrate the achievements of 

class members who have received either a Head Teacher award or a Class 

Teacher award for their efforts and accomplishments. Below are the 

names we celebrated on Friday 16th July 2021.     

Class Head Teacherõs Award Class Teacherõs Award  Sitting Nicely 

Y6 Ruby B Grace H Jack B 

Y6/5 Eva M Ruby B Scarlett H 

Y5 Maxwell S Ethan D Isabella S 

Y4 Katie R Alfie M Una L 

Y4/3 Scarlett M Kevin G Hollie L 

Y3 Jessie S William S Darcey K 

Ladybirds Robyn D Mason O Ruby C 

Dragonflies Marco B Shae B Oscar D 

Bumblebees Seb J All of the Bumblebees  Eve K  

Lions All the Lions Gerard M Elizabeth S 

Tigers All the Tigers Daniel M Tommy R 

Good, better, best. Never let it rest. Until your good is better and your better is best.  

St Jerome.  

House Points 

 

Well done to the children in St Davidôs 

house team who achieved the most  

recognitions throughout the year. 

1st Place  Joint 2nd Place Joint 2nd Place 3rd Place 

St David St Andrew St George St Patrick 

85 81 81 57 

Mr Anderson’s end of term message 

It was a sad but proud day for us all yesterday as our wonderful Y6 moved on ð we are so proud of them  

and we know they have been wonderful role models for the rest of our school children. Please see       

yesterdayôs letter of thanks to our whole school community from myself and the rest of our staff. Please do 

check out the messages in todayôs newsletter and try the challenges that are available over the summer 

which will help all our children moving forward for September.  

Please look at what is expected for our school uniform for September on the next page. We did notice   

extra accessories to our school uniform towards the end of the year so please ensure your child is wearing 

the correct school uniform from September. We will send more reminders out as we move towards      

September. A big thank you again to everyone for all the gifts, cards and kind messages received over the 

last few days.    



SCHOOL UNIFORM 

To instil a sense of pride and unity at St. Anneôs Catholic Primary School the following school uniform is 

worn: 

 

FOUNDATION STAGE BOYS AND GIRLS (ALL YEAR ROUND): 

Red round necked sweatshirt with school badge, Red polo shirt with school badge, Red school cap with 

school badge, Red Book Bag with school badge, Red drawstring bag with school badge, Black jogging    

bottoms / leggings / shorts, Black or white socks, Plain black school shoes / trainers (Velcro fastening), Red 

fleece with school badge, Red coat with school badge  

All children should have a spare set of clothes (including underwear and socks) in school in their drawstring 

bag. 

All children need Wellington boots for outdoor play ï to be left in school 

It is recommended that all children have a warm hat and waterproof gloves/mittens for outdoor play in the 

winter. 

Please note that Foundation Stage children do not have a separate summer uniform 

 

KEY STAGES 1 and 2 (Years 1 to 6):  

WINTER  

Children should wear winter uniform of grey shorts / long grey trousers / grey skirt or pinafore (knee length) 

or culottes, white shirt / blouse, red jumper / cardigan / fleece, red and grey striped tie, grey socks / tights, 

black shoes, red coat with school badge 

 

SUMMER  

Grey shorts & white polo shirt or red / white checked dress (knee length), red jumper / cardigan / fleece, 

Grey socks with grey shorts / White socks with checked dress, Black shoes, Red coat with school badge. 

If not purchased directly from school, coats MUST be plain RED with no fashion/sports/designer  

logos. 

 

Book bags, PE bags, ties, sweatshirts and polo shirts (foundation stage only), and school caps are 

available for purchase from Marks & Spencer website or Lisa’s Schoolwear, 275 East Prescot Road, 

L14 2DB, (tel no: 0151 259 8277)  

School coats, waterproof jackets and fleeces are available to purchase from the school office. 

P.E. KIT  

Indoor - pumps, black shorts, white t-shirt / white polo shirt.  

Outdoor - long sleeved red sweatshirt, white t-shirt / white polo shirt, plain black tracksuit bottoms, training shoes.  

P.E. kits should remain in school for the whole half term. If children do not remember to bring their P.E. kit to school we 

have spare kits which they can use; we endeavour to ensure that no child will miss out on P.E. lessons.  

ALL UNIFORM ITEMS MUST BE CLEARLY NAMED 

 

Key Stage 2 classes attend swimming lessons on a rota basis.  

Swimming - Trunks/costume  

Towel  

Swimming cap  





Summer Challenges: Can you? 

Nursery  Recognise the initial letter from your name or recognise your name. 
 
Complete the Speech and Language tasks to support listening skills - set up on seesaw.  

Reception  
Complete the Speech and Language tasks to support your listening skills. 
Recognise your own name        

Year 1 
New Year 1 

Children  

Read as much as you can! This could be books or words in the environment e.g. signs, posters, 
shopping lists etc. 
 Can you dress yourself, including zips and buttons?  

Year 2 
New to Y2 

and Y2/1  
Can you read facts about Dragonflies (Spain) or Ladybirds (France)? Use your reading and  
research skills to find out what makes them special. You could even borrow a book from the 
library. 

Can you fasten your own shoelaces? 

Year 3 
New to Year 3 

and Y3/4  

Can you learn your 2, 5, 10 and 3 times tables?  
 
Can you read about Brazil (our class country) you could use the books from a library or the   

Internet?   

Year 4 
New to Year 4  

Learn as many of your times tables up to 12x12 
Read as many books as you can - keep a list. Reading Plus can help too.   

Year 5 
New to Year 5  

Can you learn the division facts for your times tables up to 12 x 12?  
Can you read one news article every week?   

Year 6 
New to Year 6  

Can you learn the first five prime numbers, square numbers and cube numbers?  
Can you read two news articles every week?   

Summer Reading Challenge 

 

This year's theme is 'Wild World Heroes' in conjunction with the WWF. The children can visit 

any of the libraries within Knowsley to borrow books and we will celebrate those children who 

participate in Autumn Term. Share what you get up to with us on social media via Twitter or 

Instagram.  



Congratulations to the following children who have 

achieved 100% attendance this year 

Theodore B, Holly B, Jacob B, Ruby B,   

Evelyn B, George B, Ivy B, Ted B, Ethan B, 

Mollie B, Emilia C, Alexander C, Archie D, 

Robyn D, Charlie D, Oscar D, Tess D, Alfie 

D, Alfie E, Sonny f, Ella F, Fredrick F, Matilda 

F, Joseph G, Sean G, Joshua G, Jacob G, 

Joshua G, Liam G, Jacob G, Lottie G,     

Connor G, Sophia H, Darci H, Matthew H, 

Grace H, Ellis H, Isaac H, Rosa J, Ethan J, 

Isla K, Charlotte K, Darcey K, Evie K, Leo K, 

William K, Francis L, Oscar L, Raf L,       

Bobby M, James M, Luke M, Oliver M,    

Peggy M, Darcey M, Joel M, Macy M, Roisin 

M, Siobhan M, Sophia N, Harry P, Ava P,     

Brandon P, Zack R, Lucas R, Sophie R,   

Brody R, Zack R, Amelia R, Seraphina S, 

Xander S, Jessie s, Joshua S, Oliver S,    

William S, Isabella S, Isla T, Neve T, Hallie U, 

Mahalia V, Olivia W, Harry W, Hattie W,    

Lexi W Maiya W, Zuzanna Z  


